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 Weekly Newsletter: 

      22nd September 2023 
Head Teacher Update:  

Firstly I would like to congratulate the successful school councillors. We had our first meeting today and 

they are now tasked to find out how we can improve lunchtimes and breaktimes.  

We had our first class coffee morning this morning with Foxglove class. This was a massive success, the 

class have raised in excess of £67 for their class library.  

We have started the year well but I would like to remind you about the importance of school 

attendance and the impact missing school has on children both academic and socially. Therefore it is 

paramount to get your child into school on time as long as they are well enough.  

 

I have sent out a letter today regarding two new parent governors. If you are interested in finding out 

more information please do come and speak to me - we would really like to welcome some new faces!  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend!  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Laura Fielding 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 29th September - Curriculum 

morning for early reading and 

phonics – 9am 

 

 3rd October - Prospective new 

parents tour – 9am 

 

 4th October – SEND coffee 

morning drop in – 9.05am 
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